
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

19 February 2025 
 

 
Meeting began at 1900, Dean Buckhouse presiding. Meeting was at the TC Sheriff’s 
office in Divide.  We began with introductions around the room. We had two Sheriff 
officers in attendance.  We then had a tour of the SO, given by Officer Renee Bunting. 
 
Arriving back from the tour at 1930. No SK to announce, The minutes of the previous 
meeting were read and ok’ed. The next VE session will be March 1.  The treasurer’s 
report was read and ok’ed. We have $4962.39 in General and $292.43 in VE accounts. 
 
Colorado Springs Link has a new location. The Ø15 link’s volume came back up. Victor 
is working on internet to Dstar. Dean is working on the new RLC controller. Dan is 
working on the 501c3 
 
Greg is looking to pass on the TNN tracking and management to someone. 
 
We discussed future programs for the meetings. 
 
Field day will be the end of June at Lake George.  
 
Looking at doing a Ham info table, at the SO open house. 
 
Hamcon is the last weekend in October, in Grand Junction 
 
Adjourned at 2018 
 
11 Members, 2 guests, 1 member on Zoom 
 

Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 


